
Town of Farmington

Notice of Public Hearing  

July 11, 2017 Cancelled
Rescheduled for August 8, 2017

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Town Board
of the Town of Farmington, Washington County, Wi. ,on August 8, 2017 at 7:00 pm, or 
soon thereafter. 

The matters may be heard at the Town Hall located at 9422 STH 144 Kewaskum Wi. 
53040.  

The Public Hearing will be held to consider issuing a Conditional Use Permit to a 
business allowing them to operate at 2450 Hwy 28 Kewaskum Wi. 53040.

The Public Hearing will be held to consider a Conditional Use Permit for Christopher 
Ford (Badgerland Bait LLC) to operate a wholesale, retail bait and fishing supply 
business at the 2450 Hwy 28 location.

The requests fall under Town of Farmington Industrial District Sec. 13-1-47 (4)

All interested persons wishing to comment on the hearing should appear at the hearing.

Notice sent to property owners within 200’ of the property.

Publish: Weeks of July 20, 2017 and July 27, 2017

                                                        Walter Rassel Zoning Administrator


